Report—Exchange Grant
During the 10 weeks spent at the Queens University in Belfast and University College Dublin I have established collaborations with Dr. Kohanoff, Dr. Del Popolo and Dr. Coker. We have worked on different aspects of electronic structure of excess electron systems in room-temperature ionic liquids.

Our work has been highly productive. So much so that after this short visit we have enough material to start writing a research publication. We have made several significant findings regarding localization of excess electrons, the importance of the use of the self interaction approximation and spectroscopy of solvated electrons.

We plan to continue collaborating remotely on this and we are already attempting to locate further funding for future visits to jointly continue this research line.
In particular, during the first part of my stay (QUB) I focused on the electronic structure of novel room-temperature ionic liquids, during the second part of my stay (UCD) I studied with the same methodologies as well as in house codes the electronic structure of classical molten salts in order to compare RTILs with them. Results are exciting and will be the subject of a future publication.

Overall, this has been a great opportunity for all the participating people and institutions. This travel grant has allowed establishing an important collaboration between QUB, UCD and the University of Iowa that will continue in the future.

